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Jan. 18, 2017     [emailed to repdrury@gmail.com] 
 
 
 
Scott R. Drury 
State Representative 
District 58 
 
Dear Representative Drury: 
 
This letter is in response to your request for information under the Illinois Freedom of Information 
Act. Your request was received on Dec. 27, 2016. 
 
On Jan. 4, our agency requested an extension until Jan. 11, 2017. On Jan. 11, our agency requested 
an additional extension until Jan. 18, 2017. 
 
You have requested the following:  
 
Request 1: all documents (including emails, memoranda and documents in electronic format) 
related in any manner whatsoever to House Bill 4558 (98th General Assembly), House Bills 810 
and811 (99th General Assembly) and Senate Bill 1393 - House Amendment 1 (99th General 
Assembly). 
 
Response 1: The attached documents (17-181-drury-doc10.pdf through 17-181-drury-doc51.pdf) 
have been provided in response to this portion of your request.  
 
Request 2: all documents (including emails, memoranda and documents in electronic format) 
related to Representative Scott Drury's 2014 Freedom of Information Act request regarding House 
Bill 4558. 
 
Response 2: The attached documents (17-181-drury-doc1.pdf through 17-181-drury-doc9.pdf) have 
been provided in response to this portion of your request.  
 
Please note we have withheld preliminary drafts, notes, recommendations, memoranda and other 
records in which opinions are expressed, or policies or actions are formulated pursuant to 5 ILCS 
140/7(1) (f). Additionally, we have withheld communications that would breach the attorney client 
privilege pursuant to 5 ILCS 140/7 (1) (m). 
 
If you feel you have been denied your access to public records, you may file an appeal with the 
Office of the Attorney General’s Public Access Counselor at 500 S. Second St., Springfield, IL 
62706 or publicaccess@atg.state.il.us. If you choose to submit a request for review, you must do so 
within 60 days after the date of this response letter. The request for review must be in writing, 
signed by you and include (i) a copy of your FOIA request and (ii) this office’s response. In 
addition, you have the right to seek judicial review of this response.  
 
If you have questions, please contact Megan Griffin at (217) 782-4648 or mgriffin@isbe.net. 
  
Sincerely, 



 
 
 
Colette McCarty 
Assistant General Counsel 
 
Attachments 

 


